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NEXT MEETING: October 19th, 9:00am@ The Local 

September General Membership Meeting Minutes 
September 21

st,
 2013 

Attendees: Tina Childers, George Kuechle, Rich Danielson, Brian O’Toole,  John “Buck” Glewwe, Larry Main,  

Scott Fell, Charlie Burns, Jonathan Lisowski, Dave Cloutier, Ben Keup and Becky Glewwe. 
 

President’s Report – Larry Main  
Additional bids were received by Dave Cloutier for the new building.  George carried the motion with the 2nd by Buck to 
approve the Sherman Lumber bid.  The building will be 26’ x 48’ x 12’ side walls.  There will be 4 – 12’ bays for the 
tractors and equipment along with 2 doors in the back. 

The cost for boat landing signs would be $50 per sign (20x13 OR 18x28) with lettering on both sides.  Three signs will be 
placed per boat landing for a total cost of $150 per lake. Motion was carried by Larry to start with one boat landing and 
the 2nd was made by Charlie. 

Vice-President’s Report – George Kuechle 
The annual Golf Tournament net was $2740.85.  All Business members were given the opportunity to sponsor 
a hole.  We want to thank those that did: 
A & H Market   Northwood’s    
Glider’s   Oak Ridge 
Lumberjack   The Shop 
Lipsie Pines   The Local 
Main Store   Voyager Village 
Mallard Lake Resort  West Point 
McKenzie Landing  What the Heck 
Northwinds (aka Ace’s Basement Bar & BBQ) 
 

 



Vice-President’s Report – George Kuechle cont’d 
There were also several non-member businesses who helped: 
Anderson-Hager-Moe Accounts Hair’s What Happening 
Ackley Novelty   Pat Duffy (Century 21) 
Badger Liquor    Pour House 
Community Bank (Spooner)  Safe Step 
Crow Bar    Steve Burkinshaw Painting 
Carl’s Stump Removal   Superior Beverage (Budweiser) 
General Beer Northwest (Miller) Voyager Realty 
 
***Please support those who support us*** 
 
George is checking on the insurance for the club to see if we can  
get the coverage needed with one company, instead of two we currently 
are using. 
 
 

Membership Report – Brian O’Toole 
General Memberships will be mailed out shortly.   
**If general membership is inactive for 2 years, they will be  
dropped from club and all mailings** 
 
 

Fundraising/Events Report – Tina Childers 
REMINDER:  
Volunteer Dinner @ McKenzie Landing 
Saturday, September 28th  
Cocktails at 6pm 
Dinner at 7pm 

 

VOLUNTEEERS NEEDED: 
Casino Night – Saturday, Octorber 19th Kilkare Lodge @ Voyager Village 
 
Please contact Tina Childers  
(715)520-7543 cell 
(715)635-9181 home 
(715)635-2520 McKenzie Landing 
tinakuechle@hotmail.com 
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Grooming Report – Scott Fell 
The ATV trails will be dragged with Lakes & Pines equipment using the old 
drag. The club will be reimbursed for this dragging by the county. 
 

 
Trail Maintenance Report – John “Buck” Glewwe   
We still have an issue with the trail at “H” and Gaslyn which both Buck 
and George are working on with the county and landowners to resolve. 
There is also an issue with on/off onto Lipsie Lake.  Buck & Mark are both  
working on resolving. 
 
CHAINS SAWS AND POLE SAWS ARE READY TO USE FOR THE TRAIL CLEAN-UP 
DATES BELOW: 
 
The north end of the Lakes & Pines Sno-Trails will be have “Trail Clean-Up” 
October 12th (contact Brian O’Toole if you’d like to assist) 
botolle@centurytel.net 
 
The South end of the Lakes & Pines Sno-Trails will be have  “Trail Clean-Up” 
October 26th (contact Buck or George Kuechle if you’d like to assist) 
**There is also a sign up sheet at McKenzie Landing for this date** 
Pizza lunch provided by Lipsie Pines for 10/26 Trail Clean-Up 
George Kuechle (715)635-2520 (McKenzie Landing) 
Buck (651)492-4727 
johnglewwe@yahoo.com 

 
 
 
BUSINESS AD UPDATE: 
Businesses can have an ad in the monthly newsletter for a fee of $100.00 per year. 
Motion was carried by Larry and 2nd by Buck. 
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Check out our website: 
www.wilakespines.org 

 
On Facebook: 
www.Facebook.com/lakes-pines-sno-trails.com 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE BE SURE TO PATRONIZE ALL OF  

         LAKES & PINES’ GENEROUS 

                 BUSINESS MEMBERS 

  A & H Country Market 

Ace’s Basement Bar & BBQ (Northwinds Resort) 

Four Star Sports 

Glider’s Bar & Grill 

Heartwood Conference Center 

Lipsie Pines 

The Local 

Lumberjack Saloon & Eatery 

The Main Store 

Mallard Lake Family Resort 

McKenzie Landing 

Northwoods 

Oak Ridge 

Rosenthal’s Resort 

The Shop Bar & Grill 

Voyager Village 

West Point Lodge & Campground 

What the Heck 

http://www.wilakespines.org/
http://www.facebook.com/lakes-pines-sno-trails.com

